
Summer Bus Haul Pass Give 
Break to Pasco County Students 

 
$20 unlimited bus rides for students all summer 

 
Pasco County Public Transportation (PCPT) is offering 
Pasco County students a chance to ride our fixed-route bus 
system for only $20.00.  The special student rate will go 
into effect June 1, 2016 and will run until August 31, 2016. 
 
Summer Haul Passes are being sold at all Pasco County 
Libraries; Pasco/Hernando State College campuses in New 
Port Richey and Wiregrass at the Campus Bookstores; and 
at the PCPT Administrative Offices at 8620 Galen Wilson 
Blvd, in Port Richey. 
 
Students can use this pass to get to places like the beach, 
swimming pools, shopping areas and summer jobs.  The 
student fare is a great choice to meet students' 
transportation needs while saving money. 
 
PCPT fixed-route, transit buses run through east and west 
Pasco County and along State Road 54. 
 
For more information about the student Haul Pass, call 
PCPT at (727)834-3322, (352)521-4587 or (813)235-6073.  
	


